
SERVICE ALERT
Fort St. John Bulk Water Station 

 (10715 116 Street)  
CONSTRUCTION CLOSURE

JULY 3 - 22, 2024
RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMERS CAN USE

Charlie Lake Bulk Water Station  
(13074 Lakeshore Drive)

COMMERCIAL CUSTOMERS CAN USE 
Alternative Bulk Water Stations 
around the Peace River region

Water & Wastewater Stations 
Intermittent closures 

SOFTWARE UPGRADE CLOSURE

JULY 22 - 29, 2024
Fort St. John Bulk Water Station  

(10715 116 Street)
    Charlie Lake Bulk Water Station  

(13074 Lakeshore Drive)
    Wastewater Station  

(8019 89a Street)
    Reclaimed Water Station  

(9103 81 Avenue)
Exact closures TBD closer  
to the impact date, visit 
fortstjohn.ca/water-sewer
or scan QR code

Station Locations 
Visit fortstjohn.ca/bulk-water for a list of 
alternate stations or scan QR code
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